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JER 21:12 0 house of David, thus says the Lord: "Administer justice every
morning; And deliver the person who has been robbed from the power of his
oppressor, That My wrath may not go forth like fire And burn with none to
extinguish it, Because of the evil of their deeds.

.JER 22:3 'Thus says the Lord, "Do justice and righteousness, and deliver the
one who has been robbed from the power of his oppressor. Also do not mistreat
or do violence to the stranger, the orphan, or the widow; and do not shed
Innocent blood in this place.

JER 22:13 "woe to him who builds his house without righteousness And his upper
rooms without justice, Who uses his neighbor's services without pay And does
not give him his wages,

JER 22:15 "Do you become a king because you are competing In cedar? Did not
your father eat and drink, And do justice and righteousness? Then it was well
with him.

JER 23:5 "Behold, the days are coming," declares the Lord, "When I shall raise
up for David a righteous Branch; And He will reign as king and act wisely And
do justice and righteousness in the land.

JER 33:15 'In those days and at that time I will cause a righteous Branch of
David to spring forth; and He shall execute justice and righteousness on the
earth.

LAM 3:35 To deprive a man of justice In the presence of the Most High,

EZE 18:5 "But If a man is righteous, and practices justice and righteousness,

EZE 18:8 if he does not lend money on Interest or take increase, if he keeps
his hand from iniquity, and executes true justice between man and man,

EZE 18:19 "Yet you say, 'Why should the son not bear the punishment for the
father's iniquity?' When the son has practiced justice and righteousness, and
has observed all My statutes and done them, he shall surely live.

EZE 18:21 "But if the wicked man turns from all his sins which he has
committed and observes all My statutes and practices justice and
righteousness, he shall surely live; he shall not die.

EZE 18:27 "Again, when a wicked man turns away from his wickedness which he
has committed and practices justice and righteousness, he will save his life.

EZE 22:29 "The people of the land have practiced oppression and committed
robbery, and they have wronged the poor and needy and have oppressed the
sojourner without justice.

EZE 33:14 "But when I say to the wicked, 'You will surely die,' and he turns
from his sin and practices justice and righteousness,

EZE 33:16 "None of his sins that he has committed will be remembered against
him. He has practiced justice and righteousness; he will surely live.

EZE 33:19 "But when the wicked turns from his wickedness and practices justice
and righteousness, he will live by them.
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